Public Notice
Lee Planning Board 
7 Mast Road
Lee, NH  03861
603-659-6783

This meeting has been rescheduled to January 22, 2015 due to a lack of a quorum of the Board.


	The Town of Lee Planning Board will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, December 11, 2014 at 7:00 pm at the Public Safety Complex, 20 George Bennett Rd, Lee NH on the following application: 

A Site Review Application presented by Peter MacDonald,  representing  the Veteran Resort-Chapel.  The property is located on 101 Stepping Stones Rd, and is known as Lee Tax Map#12-03-0300.  The applicant is proposing to become a Church.   This is an application acceptance hearing and a possible final public hearing. 




POSTED AT THE TOWN OF LEE OFFICE OF PLANNING & ZONING AND THE LEE TOWN HALL  ON WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2014 AT 12:00 NOON. 

ADVERTISED IN THE FOSTERS DAILY DEMOCRAT. 







